
 

 

 
 
 
 
30th June, 2021 
 
To 
The Department of Corporate Services   
BSE Limited    
P J Towers,      
Dalal Street,       
Mumbai -400001,      
 
Dear Sir /Madam,  
 
Sub: Intimation of closure of Trading window. 
 

This is to inform that as per the Company's Internal Code of Conduct to Regulate, 
Monitor and Report Trading by Designated Persons, the Trading Window for 
dealing in the securities of the Company would remain closed for all designated 
persons including promoters, directors, key managerial personnel, employees, 
connected persons and their immediate relatives with effect from July 1,2021 till 48 
hours after the declaration of the Unaudited Financial Results of the Company for 
the First quarter ending on June 30, 2021.  
 
Kindly update your records. 

 
Your faithfully, 
For Sanblue Corporation Limited 

 
Jekil Pancholi 
Company Secretary 
Mem. No:A37920 
 
 
 
 


